MINUTES OF THE RECESSED MEETING OF THE GOLDSBORO CITY COUNCIL
JANUARY 23, 2024

The City Council of the City of Goldsboro, North Carolina, recessed from a Regular Meeting on Monday, January 22,
2024, to meet on Tuesday, January 23, 2024 at 8:00 p.m. in Council Chambers, City Hall, 214 North Center Street.

Mayor Gaylor called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m.

Councilwoman Taylor asked for clarification on the police salary discussion on Monday, January 22, 2024. Mayor
Gaylor, Councilman White, and Councilman Boyette commented regarding the police salaries item. They shared once there
was an updated plan submitted at the next meeting, there would be a vote. City Manager Salmon asked if Council’s request
was for a cost to execute the plan for the rest of this year, and what it will cost for the next fiscal year. Councilwoman
Weeks shared she didn’t care about the cost, and that safety is a priority for our citizens. Councilwoman Jones agreed safety
was a top priority and the citizens need to feel safe. Mayor Gaylor restated the request to City Manager Salmon: March 1,
Plan A, trimming frozen positions, getting a number in front of Council that is fully transparent so that the public is aware of
what they are voting on and having that ready at the next Council meeting.

Present: Mayor Charles Gaylor, IV, Presiding
Mayor Pro Tem Brandi Matthews
Councilwoman Hiawatha Jones
Councilman Chris Boyette
Councilwoman Jamie Taylor
Councilwoman Beverly Weeks
Councilman Rod White

Also Present: Tim Salmon, City Manager

Ron Lawrence, City Attorney
Laura Getz, City Clerk

Closed Session.
Councilman Boyette made a motion to go into Closed Session for matters related to Personnel and Audit. The motion
was seconded by Councilwoman Weeks and unanimously carried.

After the Closed Session was held, Council came out of Closed Session and back into Open Session.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 1:42 a.m.
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